
From: Christy Zelinski <Christy.Zelinski@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 9:56 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: City Business Travel Sponsored by a 3rd Party.  
 
Good morning Steve,  
 
I represented the Chicago Department of Public Health at an ARLN Midwest Regional Conference held 

by the Antimicrobial Resistance Lab Network in Madison, WI.  This event occurred on August 8th and 

August 9th, with travel occurring August 7th and August 9th.  ARLN has offered support for 
lodging/airfare and a stipend will be sent to the City of Chicago by ARLN.  
 
 

Christy Zelinski, MPH 

She, Her, Hers 

Project Manager       

Healthcare Settings | Disease Control Bureau 
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